
Communicate to Employees

• Improve understanding of what information is disclosable under the 
Public Records Act

• Administrative employee information generally must be disclosed upon 
request to anyone who asks – names, personnel #s, salaries, agency, 
department, employment-related dates, union representation status, etc.

• Ensure employees are aware of the process for obtaining a redaction 
indicator (NOTE: new requirements due to passage of HB 1533)

• Agency HR staff can add a redaction indicator to an employee’s information in 
HRMS for employees who are in the Address Confidentiality Program or are 
otherwise victims of harassment, stalking, or domestic violence.



HB 1533

• This bill establishes a legal exemption for information of employees 
who are in the Address Confidentiality Program and other victims of 
harassment, stalking, or domestic violence.  

• This changes the current redaction indicator process to require an 
affidavit from employees, and will require further education and 
communication from agencies to employees.

• The bill has passed the Legislature, and is awaiting the Governor’s 
signature.
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